February 28, 2003

Name

Address 1

Address 2

City, State  Zip

Dear Salutation,

UDM is about to blow out 125 candles on June 30th and we still haven’t received your gift!  We tried to contact you in the fall, but unfortunately were unable to connect.  This 125th year brings more excitement to UDM than ever. 

You might have seen the “We Want Great Things For You” billboards around town or heard about the 125th Gala Celebration at Ford Field in November.  But did you know that we’re in the final stage of our Legacy Campaign?  We’ve raised $93 million towards our $100 million goal, which we hope to make by June 30th with the help of alumni and friends like you.  

We also have secured a Challenge Grant from a leadership group of donors, which will double any increase over your gift last year, making your participation even more valuable to UDM.  

All gifts to the Annual Fund will help us reach our $100 million goal and provide support for:

· Scholarships

· Technology

· Academic programs

· Student life initiatives

· Areas of greatest need

Your gift is important to our continued success.  Alumni support at any level not only helps us to reach our fundraising goals, but also impacts the University’s rankings in national publications.  This year, your gift will mean even more as it helps us reach our goal AND secure our Challenge Grant.  Please don’t miss this important UDM milestone.  Send your gift with the below pledge card before June 30th to make a lasting difference.

Sincerely,

Kelly N. Brault

Assistant Director of Annual Giving

P.S. – Giving online is the easiest and fastest way to give.  Visit www.udmercy.edu/giving to make your online gift today.

